IS&T On The Move!
Deke Kassabian, IS&T

As many of you know, the Information
Services and Technology Division has
long kept offices and walk-in help
facilities in multiple campus locations.
This includes Allegheny Hall, Brandywine
Hall, the Demonstration and Application
Center on Matlack Street, and Anderson Hall. Near the center of North
Campus, Anderson Hall has been the home of many of our staff offices, but
also is the location of the Faculty and Staff Help Desk, D2L services,
Faculty and Staff Training (FAST), Digital Corner, and the Open Computing
Labs. As a result, Anderson is a very important location for the members of
the campus community.

In order to make way for a major renovation of Anderson Hall in 2018, IS&T staff
and offices in Anderson Hall have moved to three nearby buildings - Peoples,
Ehinger, and Ruby Jones. In the final days of 2017, we are working hard to
move and to get up and operational in our new spaces, in order to be ready to
serve the campus community fully when we all return in early 2018.

Please stay tuned, and look for more information from us early next year
detailing ways to reach us and the locations of IS&T service offices. Until then,
we in the Information Services and Technology Division wish all at WCU a safe
and happy holiday season and winter break.

See you all in 2018!



